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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION III - CENTRAL LUZON
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF NUEVAECA  (-CORDS SECTION

MEMORANDUM

To : Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
CID and SGOD Chief

Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors

Secondary and Elementary School Heads
District and School LR Coordinators
All other concerned

From: : SSIE D. RRER, C Vv
chools Division Superinfgcdent /4

Subject: : SUBMISSION OF SCHOOL LIBRARIES STATUS REPORT

Date: : March 29, 2022

The Department of Education, Regional Office III Learning Resource
Management Section issued a Regional Memorandum No. 183, s. 2022 entitled:
REGION 3 STATUS OF SCHOOL LIBRARIES AND LIBRARY HUBS, to gather data for
planning purposes on the provision of learning resources. In this connection, all
schools with libraries are requested to accomplish the online survey form given by the
Regional Office III LRMS and it can be accessed through https://bit.ly /RO3SLCS .

Hard copy of this report will be submitted to the Schools Division Office CID-
LRMDS on or before April 8, 2022 for consolidation and reference purposes.

For information, guidance and compliance.
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